
June Newsletter 
- Dolton

Director’s Desk
Elise Cole-Rogers, Site Director

June is the month when summer begins, and that means warmer weather and more 
outdoor fun! We want you and your children to be same this summer, so here are several 
tips as we enter National Safety Month. Remember the following:

•	Fire Safety: Review your fire escape plan with your family.

•	Electrical Safety: Cover outlets throughout your home.

•	Household Safety: Child-proof latches on drawers/cabinets and keep cleaning supplies 
and medication out of children’s reach.

•	Play Safety: Keep watch of your children while they are playing outdoors, and make 
sure they have shoes on their feet while outside

•	Swim Safety: Make sure you watch your children while they play in water — swimming 
pools, lakes, etc.  Learn CPR/First Aide so that you know what to do if they are in distress 
and need immediate help.

These are just a few safety tips — there are more details on how you and your family can 
keep safe this summer elsewhere in this newsletter. but they should help keep you and yours 
a little safer whether at home or at play.

Also, please remember to complete and return your weekly at-home activities to your 
children’s teacher, and sign-up for your Parent-Teacher Conference End of Year Home Visit 
with your child’s teacher.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Friday | 6/7/19 | Professional Development (closed)
Thursday | 6/13/19 | Parent Meeting & Development of Social Skills-Electronic Devices Workshop
6/13/19 – 6/14/19 | Parent-Teacher Conference/End of Year Home Visits
Thursday | 6/27/19 | Brookfield Zoo Parent-Child Field Trip

Father/Father-Figure Celebration Week: 6/10/19 – 6-14/19

Monday | 6/10/19 | Father’s Read Day
Tuesday | 6/11/19 | Arts & Crafts in the Classroom with Fathers/Father-Figures
Wednesday | 6/12/19 | Old-School Game Day (Outdoor Fun)
Thursday | 6/13/19 | Father’s Day Breakfast (Parent Meeting)
Friday | 6/14/19 | Super Hero Parade Day!


